County Administration

March 01, 2021

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri
10750 Ulmerton Road
Largo, FL 33779

Re: Transferring of Assets to the Pinellas County Sheriff’s Office

Dear Sheriff Gualtieri:

Following completion of the construction of the Jail Campus Infrastructure Building and Sheriff’s Office
Purchasing Warehouse, located at 14400 49™ Street North, Clearwater, Florida, certain installed assets were
identified for transfer to the Sheriff's Office. Respective staff members from the Sheriff’s Office and the
Administrative Services Department reached concurrence on the transferable assets. The attached list
identifies those assets to be transferred.

The transferable assets include furniture and equipment ($530,755.18).

Your concurrence of the transferable assets is requested. Please sign and return this letter to Andrew Pupke.
The letter will be executed by the County Administrator and then included in the documentation provided to

the Board of County Commissioners for their consideration of the asset transfer.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
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315 Court Street, Room 601
Clearwater, FL 33756
Phone (727) 464-3485
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